
Thank you to all those who came along to the P&C 
AGM on Monday  17th March. Unfortunately we did 
not have enough volunteers to fulfil all the vacant 
positions. As a result our P&C will remain inactive 
for the time being. Sadly this means all activities 
that have been organised by the P&C are unable to  
run at this point in time. We hope that some posi-
tions can be filled throughout the year. The part-
nerships and strong positive relationships of the 
P&C are advantageous for everyone involved par-
ticularly our students. If you are interested in get-
ting involved and contributing to school life please 
let Miss Miles know. 

On Tuesday 18th March, 
we bought a splash of 
orange into our school as 
we celebrated Harmony 
Week. Families came 
along and joined in with 
students as they partici-
pated in games and art 
activities from different 
cultures. Come in and 
check out our Harmony 
Day tree on the staffroom 
window. 

Thank you to the staff involved in supporting our 
students through their recent NAPLAN assess-
ments. These assessments provide valuable infor-
mation to support teachers’ professional judge-
ment about student progress. Well done also to 
our Strong and Smart students who showed a ‘can
-do’ attitude and persevered. Way to go!  

4/5/6 had a surprise visit from Uncle Garth  on Fri-
day 21st March. We enjoyed singing along with him 
and learning some sign language as well. Uncle 
Garth has always been a passionate educator and 
talented musician. Many of you may remember 
him from the Dhalayi Doctors program. 

We kicked off Walking Bus on National Ride to 
School Day. It was great to see students getting 
on board walking, riding and scootering to school. 
Please ensure if your child is riding or scootering 
to school they wear a helmet.  

Parents and carers are invited to come along and 
join us for our annual Cross Country Carnival on 
Wednesday 2nd April at 9.30am. The carnival will 
be held on school grounds.  

4/5/6 will head off to the Peer Support Training 
Camp on Thursday and Friday this week. Our 
amazing students will make the most of the prep-
aration, building their skills to lead their own Peer 
Support groups beginning in Term 2. Please re-
member that all medication required during 
camp must be handed into the office before 
camp. Students must have returned their permis-
sion note and full payment of $30 to participate. 

Next Thursday 10th April at 10:30am students and 
staff of Stuarts Point Public School will commem-
orate ANZAC Day with our whole school ANZAC 
Day service. Parents and carers are welcome to 
come along and join us in this solemn service of 
remembrance of those Australian and New Zea-
land Army Corps soldiers who fought and died for 
our country.  

On ANZAC Day Thursday 25th April we will meet 
at the Stuarts Point Workers Club to participate in 
the community ANZAC Day March and Service at 
the Cenotaph. All students are invited to come 
along, please wear full school uniform. 

FISH Philosophy Tuned Up Please take the time 
to have a conversation at home about our weekly 
focus. 

Week 10 & 11 Make someone's day 

I am immensely proud of the work staff have done 
over the past term. Students have been supported 
in a wide variety of ways. When we witness first-
hand the enthusiasm that our students have for 
learning there is a feeling of satisfaction that we 
are creating a wonderful school in partnership 
with our community.  

I wish all families a very happy holiday break. 
Thank you for a great term. Staff return 28th and 
29th April for two days of Professional Learning. 
Students will return for their first day of Term 2 on 
Wednesday 30th April.  

Thanks for your continued support. Trudy Miles 

 

Term 1 – Week 10 

31st March 2025 



REMEMBER TO  
DOWNLOAD 

OUR APP 

DATES  TO  REMEMBER 
 

Please visit our school website for more details  
http://www.stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Week 10 

31stMar-4th Apr - School Dental Van 

2nd Apr  - Cross Country Carnival 9.30am  

3rd -  4th Apr  - Peer Support Camp 4/5/6 students 

4th Apr  - No Assembly 

Week 11 

10th Apr  - School ANZAC Service 10.30am 

11th Apr  - Egg Drop 9.30 -11am 

  - Last Day for Term 1 

Upcoming 

25th Apr  - ANZAC Day 

28th Apr  - School Development Day 

29th Apr  - School Development Day 

30th Apr  - Students return for Term 2 

2nd May  - District Cross Country 

22nd May  - Grip Leadership Conference 

 

 

SPPS Website 

We regularly update our website so 
please ensure you check out https://

stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ as this 
is another excellent means of commu-
nication with our school community.  

http://www.stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Award Winners 
Tatum 

Levi 

Cooper 

Mia 

Christopher 

Charli S 

Win-Bin Winners 

25 Nights Freya, Jimmy, Evie, Mieka 

There will be no assembly in Week 10 due to the 
4/5/6 Peer Support Camp. Certificates will still 
be awarded and sent home with students. 

Merit Award Winners Vytahnee, Lexi W, Jensen, Khan, Nellie, Addison 




